Greater Goods, LLC
4427 Chouteau Ave.Louis,Missouri United States,63110
Tel: 3149918494Ex33 ; Fax: 3149917988
Date: November 12, 2020

Federal Communications Commissions
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer
Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules

To The Commission:
This change in identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47 CFR 2.933(b)

for a currently approved device.
This application by Greater Goods, LLC will establish a new FCC ID: 2ADUL-0030 for the purpose
of marketing.
The original grant to Wistron NeWeb Corporation, with FCC ID: NKRIMA2A, will remain in
effect. An authorization letter by Wistron NeWeb Corporation is attached.
Per 2.933(b)

1) The original identification is: FCC ID: NKRIMAZ2A

2) The original granted date is: 09/25/2018

3) The equipment is electrically identical.

4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this device

5) FCC ID label, location info, External and Internal photos are included in this application.

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:
- Cover Letter

- ID Label and Location Info

- External and Internal photos

Sincerely yours,

Contact Person: Christopher Chupp
E-mail: cchupp@greatergoods.com
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